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You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

Dear Lily
 
Thank you for consulting NatureScot about the proposed hydrogen facility (H2) at Teeside.  Your
contact was based on potential impacts of the development on the River Tweed SAC, the larger
part of which is within Scotland.  Part of the SAC is within England, however, which means that
Natural England also has responsibilities for the SAC.  Because the development proposal is
within England, we feel that Natural England should take the lead on discussions about the
proposal.  We are content for them to comment on behalf of the whole SAC, although we will be
happy to confer with them if they wish.
 
Regards
 

Stuart
 

Stuart Macpherson | Area Officer

NatureScot | Anderson’s Chambers | Market Street | Galashiels, TD1 3AF | 01738457069

 Scotland’s Nature Agency | Buidheann Nàdair na h-Alba

 
From: Robbins, Lily  
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 1:27 PM
To: ENQUIRIES <ENQUIRIES@Nature.scot>
Cc: H2Teesside <H2Teesside@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: H2Teesside - Invitation to make representations in the Examination
Importance: High

 
Dear Sir/Madam, Please see link to a letter published and addressed to NatureScot inviting representations in the Examination for the H2Teesside project : https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.g
sophospsmartbannerend

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please see link to a letter published and addressed to NatureScot inviting
representations in the Examination for the H2Teesside project :
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN070009/EN070009-001088-
H2T%20NatureScot%20Invitation.pdf
 
If you have any questions, please let us know.
 
Kind regards
 
Lily
 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN070009/EN070009-001088-H2T%20NatureScot%20Invitation.pdf
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN070009/EN070009-001088-H2T%20NatureScot%20Invitation.pdf
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN070009/EN070009-001088-H2T%20NatureScot%20Invitation.pdf














 
Lily Robbins | Case Manager - National Infrastructure
(Energy)
The Planning Inspectorate
Mobile: 
Direct Line: 
Helpline: 030
Email: 
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Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with
the law.
 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager or the sender. 
Please note that for business purposes, outgoing and incoming emails from and to NatureScot may be monitored.

Tha am post-dealain seo agus fiosrachadh sam bith na chois dìomhair agus airson an neach no buidheann ainmichte a-
mhàin. Mas e gun d’ fhuair sibh am post-dealain seo le mearachd, cuiribh fios dhan manaidsear-siostaim no neach-
sgrìobhaidh.
Thoiribh an aire airson adhbharan gnothaich, ‘s dòcha gun tèid sùil a chumail air puist-dealain a’ tighinn a-steach agus a’
dol a- mach bho NàdarAlba.
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